
Help Wanted ~ Substitutes Needed 

The Waverly/South Shore School District is in search of substitutes for the upcoming 2022-2023 school 

year. Substitutes needed: teachers, paras, kitchen help and bus drivers. 

If interested, contact Jon Meyer, Superintendent or Misty Hemmingson, Business Manager for more 

information. Please call the school at 605-886-9174 or email: jon.meyer@k12.sd.us or 

misty.hemmingson@k12.sd.us. 

This School District is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, national origin, religion, age, sex, marital 
status or disability. 
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